
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 20, 2015 
          

 Bulletin 214  
 
To:  TAIPA Member Companies and Producers 
 
 
 

TAIPA Rate Changes Effective February 1, 2016 
 
 
The Texas Department of Insurance (TDI) has approved TAIPA rate changes for private 
passenger and commercial vehicles in Commissioner’s Order #4151, dated October 12, 2015.  
These changes are effective February 1, 2016.  
 
Please see Commissioner’s Bulletin #B-0027-15 dated October 13, 2015, to download the rate 
bulletins and machine letters. The bulletin is located on TDI’s website at 
http://www.tdi.texas.gov/bulletins/2015/b-0027-15.html. 
 
The updated TAIPA Rules and Rating Manual will be available on our website at a later date.  
 
If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact TAIPA Customer Service toll-
free at 866-321-9154 or by email at customer.service@taipa.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James Langford, CPCU, AIM, ARP, ARe 
Association Manager 
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